
The Limes: 

 

We would like to thank the Healthwatch team for taking the time to visit us at the Limes.  From 
the moment they entered the building, they put the entire staff team and residents at ease and 
made the whole visit a very enjoyable experience for all.   

The Management Team and staff are thrilled with the report and can’t wait to share it with our 
residents and their families.   

 

Many thanks  

 

 

 

 


